SCUBA Vacation Bible School

Dayton Community Church
For Children age 3 to entering 6th grade

Dear Parents, Grandparents and/or Guardians,

Get ready to splash into fun!

At Scuba VBS, kids dive into friendship with God. Scuba is filled with awesome Bible-learning experiences kids see, hear, and touch! Hands-on science experiments, team-building games, unforgettable Bible songs, and tasty treats are just a few of the standout activities that help faith flow into real life. (Kids might get a little messy. Be sure to send them in play clothes and sturdy shoes.) Plus, we’ll help kids discover how to see evidence of God in everyday life— We’re looking forward to sharing this exciting event with the children and parents in our neighborhood.  We hope they will all join us at Scuba VBS.  
Scuba VBS begins on Monday, July 22, 2024 and continues through Friday, July 26, 2024 from 5:15pm to 8:45pm.  Dinner will be served from 5:15pm to 5:40pm each night.  Parents are invited to join in on Monday, July 22 to Friday, July 26 from 5:45pm to 6:00pm for opening, and also from 8:25pm to 8:45pm for closing on this deep-sea adventure.  
Visit our website for VBS https://vbspro.events/p/776963  
For more information or any questions please call, text, or email Stacie Hopkins (816) 804-4845 cell, email  hopkins5csfeg@gmail.com   
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Blessings!
Stacie Hopkins, VBS Director 
